

AGENCE DE L'OCDE POUR L'ÉNERGIE NUCLÉAIRE
OECD NUCLEAR ENERGY AGENCY

Le Directeur général The Director-General Mr. Kazuhisa MORI Executive Vice Chairman Japan Atomic Industrial Forum (JAIF) 1-2-13, Shiba-daimon Minato-ku Tokyo 105-8605 Japon

24 July 2003

Dear Mr. Mori,

I would like to thank you very much for the splendid lunch to which you invited me during my recent trip to Japan. It was really nice talking with you and with the rest of the distinguished gathering. I much appreciated your letting us have your views on current nuclear development programmes in Japan, including the TEPCO issue and on GIF.

Should your travels bring you to Paris in the future, please let me know in advance to allow us have further discussions on current issues.

Yours sincerely,

Luis E. Echávarri Director-General

cc. Japanese Delegation to the OECD